April 20, 2005

TO:  
Members of the Board of Education

       
Superintendent Dr. Richard Hughes

FROM:
Principal Ron Ortiz



FBLA Adviser Sheila Clemons

This is a decision paper

Subject:
FBLA National Leadership Conference

Request:
For the Hardin County School District to give permission for Christina Campbell, student and Sheila Clemons, adviser to attend the 2005 FBLA National 

Leadership Conference in Orlando, FL on June 23-June 28, 2005 via commercial carrier.

Facts:

Christina Campbell won the State FBLA Leadership Conference Event in Impromptu Speaking and qualifies to represent KY FBLA in the 2005 FBLA National Leadership Conference Event Impromptu Speaking on June 23-June 28, 2005.

Sheila Clemons, Business Teacher and FBLA co-adviser, will be attending as adviser and chaperone for Christina Campbell on the 2005 FBLA National Leadership Conference June 23-June 28, 2005.

The Kentucky Department of Education, Career and Technical Division, FBLA State Adviser Mr. Steve Small will be handling the paperwork for transportation, lodging, and all other arrangements as a State group.  Our expenses will be covered by CHHS FBLA, Voc. money reimbursement and any money the Board will match for National Competitions.

Recommendation:  For the Hardin County Board of Education to grant permission for Christina Campbell, student and Sheila Clemons, Adviser to attend the 2005 FBLA

National Conference in Orlando on June 23-June 28, 2005 via commercial carrier.

Recommended Motion:  I move that the board grant permission for a CHHS student and advisor to attend the 2005 FBLA National Conference in Orlando on June 23-28, 2005, via commercial carrier.

